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Stanley Museum Auction



AUCTION CONSIGNMENTS WANTED!

The 8th Stanley Museum Consignment Auction is scheduled to held in 
early July, 2012, in Kingfield, Me., in conjunction with the Eastern 

Invitational Steam Car Tour in Vermont. The 2010 Auction was a great 
success, with hundreds of lots and five steam cars on the block, bringing 
hard-to-find parts to our members and much-needed financial support 

for your Museum. If you have items to consign, please contact the 
Museum at 207-265-2729, maine@stanleymuseum.org, or D. Howard 

Randall, Jr., steamin-yankee@comcast.net. See you in July!

Photos courtesy of the Stanley Museum
Kingfield, Maine

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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SCCGB members Ron & Sherry Schroeder of Torrance, California
Wish you a Merry Christmas

SCCGB members Tom & Cathy Dawson of Laconia, New Hampshire
Wish you a Happy Holiday from their 1910 Stanley Model 70



Summer 2012 Steam Car Tours:

Northeast Invitational Steam Car Meet
At Stowe, Vermont  USA

Stowe Away to Vermont
Hosts: Billings Cooke & Sarah Moon

bacooke53@gmail.com 
_________________________________________

((((Tentative ))))
Western National Bi-Annual Steam Car Tour in 

Oregon
 ??July 26, to 29, 2012 ??

  Contact: Eric Gleason  egleasonjcheung@gmail.com
  Or   John Kiefer   wtpracer@aol.com 

________________________________________________________________________

13th German Steam Automobile Tour
28th of April to 1st of May 2012

Melle Automuseum
www.automuseummelle.de 

Melle, Germany
Heiner Rossler

hroessler@aol.com 

Southeast IOWA Steam Car Tour
August 26 – 31, 2012

Mike Roach
roach@oldoak.net 

Aware of a steam car tour this summer?
Contact Tom Dawson with Details!

tom@steamcar.net 
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NEW American SCCGB Members:

David Nergaard of Littleton, Massachusetts
Jason Alford of Picton, ON, Canada

George Knight of Demorestville, ON, Canada
Russ Walkup of Venice, Florida

Ray Kosiancic of Crescent Valley, B.C. Canada

Basil Craske 
Committee Chairman

Steam Car Club of Great Britain
bcraske@carsteam.net
Christopher Busk

Membership Secretary & Treasurer
Steam Car Club of Great Britain
sccmemsec@btinternet.com 

Tom Dawson
American Representative

Steam Car Club of Great Britain
(603) 524-5935

tom@steamcar.net 
******************************

SCCGB member Tig Eldridge 
Of Peterborough, New Hampshire

With passenger Billings Cooke
In his unique 1901 Lane

Steamer
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